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Welcome to Year 6!  

I hope you have had an enjoyable summer and 

you were able to get up to some lovely things. 

We have a very busy term and will spending the 

first couple of weeks settling in and adjusting 

to our return to school and our new routines. 

Independence: 

This half term our core value is independence 

and this is particularly relevant to Year 6 

children in preparation for secondary school. 

Please encourage your child to pack their own 

bag the night before. Your child should also be 

encouraged to take responsibility for their own 

homework, which will be set via Seesaw.  

P.E: 

P.E will be on Thursday and Friday each week. 

Please remember to send your child in to school 

wearing their PE kit on these days. Sessions will 

take place outside (weather permitting) so a 

pair of jogging bottoms will be required as the 

weather begins to get colder. 

Homework: 

Homework will be set on Seesaw on a Friday and 

should be completed and submitted by the 

following Thursday. 

Homework may include grammar, punctuation 

and spelling, maths linked to the current 

learning and wider curriculum topic work.  

There is an expectation that the children will 

read at least 15 minutes per day at home and 

continue to practise their times tables daily 

using TT Rockstars. 

 

 

 

 

 

Learning Journey: 

Our learning journey for this term is Darwin’s 

Delights, there will be a curriculum overview on 

the class pages on the school website. 

Keep an eye out for some exciting learning 

opportunities this term!  

Keeping healthy: 

Please remind your children to bring in their 

water bottle every day and a piece of fruit for 

break time.  

Dates for Diary: 

Monday 28th September - Bikeability week 

starts (more information to follow)  

Other dates for your diary will be provided when 

necessary.                                                                               

 

If you have any concerns please do not hesitate 

to speak to me.  

Thank you for your on-going support. 

Mr Hayne 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


